


I do not want to sound entirely negative. I am in favour of doing something with the 
old factories in our neighbourhood and this could be a lovely addition to Stratford…. If 
done right and addressing the concerns of the Stratford citizens. 

Finally, I wish to be notified of the adoption of refusal of the request to amend the 
zoning by-law in this case.  

Thank you. 

Julia Elliot.  




